
Supplementary Planning Guidance – Open Space Provision

In accordance with the revised procedures agreed following the training session in July, Members 
will be involved with the formulation, preparation and publication of future supplementary planning 
guidance (SPG).  The first SPG under this procedure is Open Space Provision, which will apply to 
new residential developments.  

Nominations are required for up to three DC Committee members to sit on the Open Spaces SPG 
group, which will comprise of planning officers together with colleagues from other Council 
sections.  

The next stage will be to convene a scoping meeting, to establish the purpose extent and 
evidence base required for the document and to agree a timescale.  A draft SPG will be produced 
and discussed at a future training or workshop session.  The nominated members will assist in the 
facilitation of the session.  

The final document will require DC Committee and Council approval.

Recommendation
That committee agree up to three members be nominated to assist with the preparation of the 
Open Spaces SPG.
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Background Papers
None.


